
Matt Kelly


From: Matt Kelly


Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2019 8:35 AM


To: webmaster@noaa.gov; NOAA.Staff.Directory@noaa.gov; outreach@noaa.gov;


scott.smullen@noaa.gov


Subject: Alabama


Dear NOAA:


I am ashamed of your organization trying to protect the president over serving the people.


Matt Kelly
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